

THE LIONS ROAR

The Official Newsletter of the Manitowish Waters Lions Club

Manitowish Waters, WI 54545 https://www.mwlionsclub.com Aug. 2022

DIRECTORS

President: M. McKeon 1st V.P.: L. Schroeder 2ndV.P.: Dave Hanson Secretary: Bill Vogel Treasurer: Larry Voss Membership: P. Puccinelli T. Twister: Dan Meier Lion Tamer: Dave Hanson Webmaster: M. McKeon

Directors:

Class of 2023 Phil Rose

Class of 2024 John Hanson Phil Rose

APPOINTED COMMITTEE HEADS

Bingo: Larry Voss
Cash Raffle: John Hilbert
Deer Hide Collection: D. Henske
Dinner Programs: Dennis Hill
Dinner Arrangements:
L. Schroeder

Education & Scholarships:
Bob Cook
Hwy Clean-Up: Randy Lang

Lions' Apparel: Jim Higgins Market: Phil Rose

Newsletter Editor: Mike Hahn Pancakes: John Hanson Pork Chop Dinners: J. Hilbert Publicity: Dennis Hill

Refresh. Service: J. Hilbert Vision Screening: Phil Rose Golf Tournament: John Hanson

Please support our advertisers. See the last page of the newsletter for their information.

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE



Lion Mike McKeon

Boy has summer gone by quickly in the Northwoods... But there's still a lot of good weather left and now is the time to get out and enjoy it.

Your Lions Club has had a very good summer, but our summer events schedule is also coming to a close fairly soon. We have one more Monday night of bingo on August 15th and our last flea market is August 25th this year. Our final pork chop dinner is August 18th, and the Annual golf outing is August 25th at Trout Lake. Also, don't forget the annual fall

raffle is right around the corner Labor Day weekend.

Just a few numbers and a few thanks to all those that helped..... Bingo had a great night in early August when over 170 people came out. We are well on our way to raising our \$6000 budgeted for our scholarship program. Thanks to this year's bingo callers John Hegel and Tim Casey and thanks to the rest of the crew that helped out every week set up, teardown, cook food and run the event. Bingo would not happen without them. The flea market has also grown and we're nearing 40 spaces sold every

The flea market has also grown and we're nearing 40 spaces sold every Thursday. This event takes a lot of effort, but our crew of Phil Rose, Phil Saint Clair, Jill Nerby, Chef Ronaldo, Bill Draught and others help make this weekly event possible. Chef

Ronaldo even sold 120 cheeseburgers one day in July! Our last pork chop dinner served over 200 people and as usual John Hilbert ran a smooth operation! We get a lot done in a short few months and again credit goes to all those who put on the effort to serve. Your club is growing....we have added 9 new members this year and were looking forward to getting to know them and work along side them to help those in our community. Our members steak fry is coming up in September so please keep an eve out for the details on that and we look forward to seeing you at the pork chop dinner and our golf outing on August 25th. Have a great rest of your summer.

Cheers.

Mike



HAPPY JULY BIRTHDAY

Roger Becklund
Steve Clausen
John Hilbert
Dennis Hill
Tom Kramer
Terry Mueller
Bill Radant
Alan Schachman
Don Zickert



HAPPY AUGUST BIRTHDAY

Joe Guenther
Jeff Hagemann
Dick Pavlov
Phil Rose

Say Whaaa?

Morris, an 82 year old man, went to the doctor to get a physical. A few days later, the doctor saw Morris walking down the street with a gorgeous young woman on his arm.

A couple of days later, the doctor spoke to Morris and said, "You're really doing great, aren't you?"

Morris replied, "Just doing what you said, Doc. 'Get a hot mamma and be cheerful'.

The doctor said, "I didn't say that. ... I said, 'You've got a heart murmur; be careful."

Lions Bingo Backbone

Larry Voss, Ron Berglund, Phil St.

Clair, Dave Hanson, Dick Henske,

Mike McKeon





Three young admirers of Bingo Caller Tim Casey

Lions Thursday Crew

Bill Draudt, Delp Schafer, Phil Rose, Phil St. Claire





Our Thursday Market has filled up with 40 vendors!



Management Wealth

VKB Wealth Management Group

John Hilbert Vice President - Financial Advisor

8613 US Hwy 51N Minocqua, WI 54548

Direct: Office: Toll Free: Fax:

715.858.3104 715.858.3100 844.939.3100 715.858.3119

john.hilbert@rbc.com www.rbcwm-usa.com

A division of RBC Capital Markets, LLC, member NYSE/FINRA/SIPC

TOM KRAMER PRESIDENT

CELL: 715-904-0182

TOLL FREE: 877-LOG-BEAR

THE CONSTRUCTION COMPANY



MANITOWISH WATERS, WI 54545

715-604-2021 w5dale@hotmail.com



Randy Nilsson, CGP PHIUS Certified Builder General Contractor

info@greatlakescarpentry.com PO Box 698, Mercer, WI 54547 www.greatlakescarpentry.com (715) 476-0122 Office (715) 776-0122 Cell Building Today for a GREENER Tomorrow



High Performance -

Timber Frame, SIP and Passive House Design

24 Hour

LITTLE STAR GARAGE Actually The Big Star of The North Since 1957.

CAR PORT SALES Phone 715-543-8300

THE RAYALA FAMILY P.O. Box 226, 5699 USH 51 Manitowish Waters, WI 54545

BAUERS ELECTRIC

Residential - Commerical - New Construction - Remodels Generac Generator Sales and Service

BJ Bauers - President PO Box 344 Manitowish Waters, WI 54545

bauerselectric@yahoo.com 715-904-0093

> BRIAN R. FORREST Vice President

5967 County Rd W (PO Box 457)

(715) 543-8036

Manitowish Waters, WI 54545

LUMBER & HARDWARE, INC.

HARDWARE STORES

LAKELAND

Authorized Generac Dealer

GENERAC

-Sand, Gravel, Top Soil Brush Cutting -Trucking Septic System Digging-Road Building Rock Shorelines -Basements -

INSURANCE

Phone (715) 543-2557 Toll Free (800) 457-2025 Fax (715) 543-2871

IGUU MEMBER

Lee & Associates

ChucksMW@gmail.com

5696 Hwy 51 South, Manitowish Waters, WI 54545 715-904-2707 CHUCK KRAMER

Steven E. Lee

51N38 Highway 51 • PO Box 290 • Manitowish Waters, WI 54545

www.insurancegroupwi.com

steve@insurancegroupwi.com (715) 490-3910

Fax

24 Hour Emergency Service

WILLIAM DIETZ Vice President

THE STREAMS

P.O. BOX 227 6090 COUNTY RD. W Manitowish Waters, Wisconsin 54545 (715) 543-2144

Barry & Lisa Hopkins

DIETZ'S SERVICE INC. Since 1961

www.thepeapatch.com